
Pumpkinville 
Sunday,  

October 21 
4:30 to 7:30 p.m.  

 

Enjoy:  
¶ hayrack ride to the  

                pumpkin patch  

¶ mini-maze 

¶ straw train 

¶ straw jump 

¶ granary  

¶ bonfire 

¶ hot dogs  

¶ marshmallows 

¶ Plan to attend?  

¶ Please sign up at church: 

Ý    or 

Ý Call 966-2587 

Ý   or  

Ý    Email-  

Ý    runnellscc@msn.com 
              

Tuesday, October 30! 6-8 pm 
Join our  Trunk or Treat in our church parking lot!  

Decorate your car trunk and fill it with yummy treats.  
Children will go trunk to trunk to get treats and tell their best jokes! 

***Trunks needed***   Please be in the parking lot by 5:50pm. 



 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Church, 
 
When I was an adolescent, my grandmother cooked Sunday Night Dinner for anyone who wanted to 
show up.  Hereõs what I remember most about those meals:  Walking through the backdoor of 

Grandmaõs house, my glasses would immediately fog 
over with steam.  I could see dinner cooking.  When I 
walked into the tiny kitchen to greet my grandma, the 
temperature went up at least 10 degrees.  I could feel  
dinner cooking.  I could hear the chicken frying in the 
pan and as soon as I smelled it, I could already anticipate 
how it was going to taste.  Sunday Dinner at Grandmaõs 
awoke all five of my senses. 
 
My grandma died several years ago and we have not had 
Sunday Night Dinner in nearly a decade.  But I can still 
see, feel, taste, touch, and hear her in that kitchen.  Our 

senses are deeply connected to our memories and emotions.  I imagine all of you have sense-filled 
memories like mine.  Our senses help us feel connected to others (even those who are no longer  
physically present); they help root us in a sense of identity and belonging; they help us understand and 
interpret our world. 
 
Our faith is supposed to do those same thingsñgive us connections, identity, and a way to  
understand the world and our place in it. 
 
Our worship services over the next 
four weeks will focus on four of our 
major senses:  touch, taste, sight, and 
hearing.  We are going to explore the 
ways these senses influence our  
spiritual lives.  It is my prayer that 
touching, tasting, seeing, and hearing 
God will help us experience our faith in 
richer, deeper ways. 
 
I hope to see you in worship! 

 

     Blessings, Pastor Katie 
 

Pastor Katie Russell 
Cell Phone: 515.669.6036   
Email: pastor.krussell@gmail.com 




